
 

 

2022/2023 Athletics (week of October 11) 

 

Cross Country  

Our season wrapped up with two meets. Our runners did well. Thank you to Ms. 

Davidov for coaching and getting our athletes prepped and ready to race! 

Ultimate Frisbee 

Ultimate season is now complete. Our team was very competitive and motivated. 

Stay tuned for more information regarding a youth league that will be running out 

of the new Tolmie all weather fields.  

Basketball 

Our junior and senior boys competitive teams are up and running. Our junior girls 

rec team had their first practice and are ready to go! Coaches will be sending out 

game and practice information in the coming weeks. Players can also access 

information on the Monterey athletics bulletin board. There are still quite a few 

boys interested in playing basketball. Any interested community coaches should 

contact Monterey’s athletic director (jgammon@sd61.bc.ca). The deadline for 

submitting teams for this season is next Wednesday.  

Volleyball 

The season doesn’t officially start until after the winter break but we will be 

running some skills practices for boys and girls in the coming weeks. Please stay 

tuned for more information 
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